
SPARO Aquatics shoreline photo survey 
 

Farm activities will occur approximately 300’ offshore.  No human beach access is anticipated.  
Regular visual surveys will be conducted to ensure that any lost gear is collected and to monitor if 
loose farmed seaweed washes on shore. 

The survey will be done 500’ from the Southern end of the farm, adjacent (parallel) to the farm and 
500' from the Northern end of the farm. 

These are “as-is” photos taken on 10/10/22.  They are sequenced from South to North. 

There was a minor amount of green seaweed.  No sugar kelp was observed. 

 

 

Exhibit 19
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